
 

 

 

 

 

Press release – Regulated information 
 

 

PUBLICATION OF A TRANSPARENCY NOTIFICATION 

(article 14, first paragraph, of the law of 2 May 2007 on disclosure of major holdings) 

 
 
La Hulpe, 14 October 2016 
 

 

ATENOR has received two transparency notifications from the company ALVA s.a. 

 

The first notification regularizes a 2008 situation and discloses the exceeding by increase of the 10% threshold by 

ALVA s.a. following the acquisition of new shares. 

The second notification discloses the exceeding by decrease of the 10% threshold following the sale by ALVA s.a. of 

31.200 shares in September 2016. 

 

This sale does not concern the shares owned in the framework of the agreement which oversees the exercise of 

their voting rights in order to maintain a common sustainable strategy. 

  

The notifications can be consulted hereafter or in the section Company Governance / Regulated Information - 

Transparency of the website www.atenor.be 

 
 
 
 
 

ATENOR is a real estate property promotion company quoted on Euronext Brussels.  Through our urban planning and architectural approach, 
we aim to provide appropriate responses to the new requirements being imposed by developments in urban and professional life.  Within 
this framework, ATENOR is investing in large-scale property projects which meet strict criteria in terms of location, economic efficiency and 
respect for the environment. 
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  For further information, please contact Stéphan Sonneville s.a., Chief Executive Officer 
ATENOR – Avenue Reine Astrid 92 in B-1310 La Hulpe 
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